Mr. Andrew Giaquinto
Business Administrator
Scotia-Glenville Central School District
900 Preddice Parkway
Scotia, NY 12302

in McCallon

Dear Mr. Giaquinto,

I am writing to inform you of my resignation, for the purpose of retirement, effective end of the business day on June 28^{th,} 2024.

Thank you for the opportunity of my employment at Scotia-Glenville Schools, I have met and worked with many good people during my time here at Scotia-Glenville.

While I look forward to retirement, I will miss my daily involvement with the school district.

Sincerely, James J. McCullough